
 

 
 

Attn: All Students:  Prom season will be here quickly.  Prom bids will go on sale soon, and you will not be able to buy a 

bid or take a date if either of you owe a main office or library obligation.  Please take care of this today, go to the main 

office of your grade to check if you think you owe anything.  Please do not jeopardize not being able to go to the prom. 
 

Come out and support LOVE146. This organization dedicates itself to stopping the human trafficking of children and abuses of 

children throughout the world. There will be a bake sale supporting LOVE146 before and after school on Wednesday and Thursday at 

the 1000 doors and 11/12 main entrance. We are also accepting donations to sell! Please contact Mr. Klos in room 109 with any 

questions or donations. 

 

There will be a Spain trip meeting on Thursday, March 17th at 2:15 in room 3-4. All current Spain travelers must 

attend.  

We are still accepting new sign-ups and ask anyone interested to please attend this meeting on Thursday.  

Any questions, please see Señora Klick in room 3-4. 

 
The date for the Scholarship Awards Ceremony has been changed from Tuesday, May 31st to Thursday, June 2nd at 6:00 p.m. in the 11/12   
gymnasium. 

 

The Art Club will be meeting on Thursday 3/17, at 2:20 in the auditorium. 

 

There will be a Southern Regional Jazz Fest on Friday, March 18th at 5:00 in the Echle Auditorium.  Tickets will be 

available at the door, $10.00 for Adults, $5.00 for students and seniors.  Food will also be available for purchase.  Come 

out and see the best middle and high school jazz bands from Southern NJ.    

 

Attention all students: there will be a Southern Ice Skating Night on Thursday, March 24th from 6:15-8:15 at 

Winding River Skating Rink!  There is no school the next day!  Discounted pre-sale tickets will be available during 

all lunches from March 17th – March 24th.  You can also pay at the door.  If you have any questions, please see 

Ms. Posch or Mr. Strada. 

 

Attention girls going on the senior trip!  The vintage hut has shorts on sale this week, two for the price of one. That means 

two pair for one dollar. Save your cash for spending money for the trip by checking out all the styles we have to offer. 

Come in during your lunch to shop our new styles in room 210 in the 11/12 building.(If you do not have the money don't 

let that stop you from shopping the store is for everyone regardless of ability to pay.)  PS we have some great tops too. 

 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep classes this 

spring.  Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  Classes begin April 4th – 

afternoon or evening sessions are being offered. 
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